
Summary of the Coastal Community Challenge meeting on 8  th   June 2016

Paul Scott attended the meeting and gave an update on the progress of Experience Enterprise 
Lincolnshire Limited for the first quarter.  With his help seven local residents had been able to start 
their own businesses.  The service provided by Paul was unique and its success indicated that the 
CCC could become an associate of Star People Unlimited .

5 defibrillators had been purchased and installed within the area.  These were located at the St 
Peters' Annexe, Sutton on Sea Post Office, Mablethorpe Community Hall, Coastwatch Station 
and the Coastal Centre and training had been given to around 70 people by LIVES.

East Lindsey Advice Project had started sessions in the Meridale on Friday mornings following the 
success at the Coast Centre on a Tuesday.  This was for residents of the LN12 area who needed 
advice on many different issues.

It was agreed to join the Community Bus Scheme at Hope House at a cost of £50.

The following grants were agreed:

£1,000 to Coastal Events CIC towards the cost of providing local performers and bands at the 2016 
Sutton Beach Hut Festival.

£100 to Paul and Dianne Russell for wristbands for children to wear and help in the event of them 
becoming lost.

£500 to the Thursday Club to aid their 70-90 year olds who were unable to use public transport.

£100 to the Mablethorpe Miniatures for venue hire costs for their 2016 annual exhibition.

£199.40 to the Friends of Mablethorpe Base to purchase equipment for the sensory room.




